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March 2, 2021

Oregon Progressive Party

Position on Bills at 2021
Session of Oregon Legislature:

Dear Committee: Support 3 Bills

The Oregon Progressive Party supports these bills:

HB 2389 :  Makes taxes levied upon taxpayers for privilege of harvesting
merchantable forest products harvested on forestlands permanent.

HB 2379 :  Imposes severance tax on owner of timber at time of harvest at
five percent of value of timber.

HB 2357  : Eliminates Oregon Forest Resources Institute and Oregon
Forest Resources Institute Fund.
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